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NOW THAT FIELD SEASON IS OVER I INVITE YOU TO SEND ME YOUR CROSSCUT SAWS
FOR PROFESSIONAL CLEANING, STRAIGHTENING, TUNING AND SHARPENING. I HAVE
BEEN SHARPENING SAWS SINCE 1982 AND CURRENTLY PROVIDE THE BEST SERVICE
AVAILABLE AT A REASONABLE PRICE.

MY FEE IS $10.00 PER HOUR WHICH EQUALS $4.00 TO $10.00 PER FOOT OF SAW
DEPENDING ON ITS CONDITION.

1 GUARANTEE YOUR SATISFACTION AND ALSO GUARANTEE (BEING CONFIDENT THAT
YOU CARE FOR YOUR SAWS REASONABLY WELL) THAT SUBSEQUENT RE-SHARPENINGS
WITHIN TWO YEARS WILL COST NO MORE THAN $4.00 PER FOOT.

YOU MAY SHIP YOUR SAWS TO ME VIA UPS, PACKAGED IN CARDBOARD OR BOLTED
BETWEEN STRIPS OF PLYWOOD. PLEASE REMOVE THE HANDLES AND ENSURE THAT THE
TEETH ARE SHEATHED ADEQUATELY TO PROTECT THE DELIVERYMAN.

PLEASE ENCLOSE YOUR PHONE NUMBER, SHIPPING ADDRESS AND BILLING ADDRESS,
AND NOTE WHEN YOU NEED THE SAWS RETURNED. ALSO, FEEL FREE TO CALL ME WITH

ANY QUESTIONS OR SPECIFIC NEEDS REGARDING YOUR SAWS. I LOOK FORWARD TO
DOING BUSINESS WITH YOU.

TIME TO THINK ABOUT

THE FINER POINTS
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Now that field season is over I invite you to send me your crosscut saws for professional straightening, tuning and sharpening. I have been sharpening saws professionally since 1988. I have sharpened well over 1,000 saws for dozens of public agency units and private owners. I guarantee your satisfaction.

My service will cost you $9.00 to $30.00 per foot of saw depending on its condition. For saws that I have previously sharpened, I can hold the price to $8.00 per foot provided they are clean and have been cared for. I would enjoy talking to you about your saws and the kind of work you do with them to ensure that I tune and set them to best meet your needs. I can repair and replace broken teeth on quality saws  I may also be able to help you procure more saws. Call me and we’ll talk about your saws!

You may ship your saws to me any time. Let me know when you need them back. I get a big backlog in the winter but if you need your saws back quickly I can accommodate that. You may ship saws to my Main Street address via UPS or Federal Express, Or to PO Box 91 via the US Postal Service. Please enclose your phone # and /or E-mail address, shipping address and mailing address if different. Please package saws securely in cardboard or bolted between strips of plywood. Please remove the handles and ensure that the teeth are sheathed adequately to protect the deliveryman 
I will return your saws, insured, by the least expensive method. I will invoice you – preferably by e-mail. I accept credit card payments as well as checks. I offer a discount for check payment.    
I’m pleased to announce that my ‘retirement’ from the U.S. Forest Service has been very satisfying, and as busy as I hoped. I have jumped at the many opportunities to continue working with my past colleagues as an instructor, special project leader and volunteer. I have also been fortunate to be able to continue making new associations with trail crews, sawyers, educators and other traditional tool enthusiasts. I am expecting next year to be just as busy.  

                 Please pass this letter on to anyone else who might need saws sharpened.
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To: Crosscut Sawyers and Managers











